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Career Awareness Workshop by Anudip Foundation on 22.09.2022

A Career Awareness Workshop was organized by an NGO named Anudip Foundation, which called for skill 

development. The foundation is woman centric and emphasized on the training of young women to help 

building their career. Skill development, being an important aspect in every field, without which bagging a job 

will almost be next to impossible, the speaker from the institute emphasized on the significance of skill and 

training. Specifically, an awareness of training oneself to build a career was the moto of the workshop.

             The college saw another successful turnout of students in the workshop. 



Glimpse of the Event
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